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January 16, 1985 [["

Docket No. 50-285

Mr. R. L. Andrews
Division Manager, Nuclear Production
Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Dear Mr. Andrews:

SUBJECT: IN-PROGRESS AUDIT OF THE FORT CALHOUN STATION DETAILED CONTROL ROOM
DESIGN REVIEW

By letter dated December 30, 1983, we forwarded to you our comments regarding
our program plan for conducting a detailed control room design review

y(DCRDR). We also stated that an in-progress audit of the DCRDR was not
planned at that time but one may be scheduled to observe progress. We have
elected to perform an in-progess audit. The audit and the scheduling was
discussed with your staff.

Per agreement from your staff, the audit is scheduled for February 4-8, 1985.
A tentative agenda was forwarded to your staff under separate cover. We
request that you make the following preparations for the audit.

1. Review team personnel (including contractors) knowledgeable in each of
the DCRDR tasks should be available to discuss the review process and to
respond to staff questions during the meeting.

2. Provide documentation of DCRDR results available to date.

3. Conference or office space should be available for the NRC staff's
meeting with OPPD and for the staff and its consultants to meet privately."

4. Access to the control room mock-up should be provided and, if possible,
access to the control room itself and to the remote shutdown facilities.

5. Provide clearance to bring camera equipment on site and to take
photographs at the mock-up, in the control room, and in other areas
which would assist in evaluating the DCRDR.

Preliminary results of the audit will be provided to your staff during the
exit briefing. This should enable you to consider our remarks in
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preparation of your summary report, which is scheduled for submittal to us on
or before April 1, 1985. A formal report covering the results of the audit
will also be forwarded to you.

Please contact us if you have any questions concerning this letter.

Sincerely,

James R. iller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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Omaha Public Power District

cc:
Harry H. Voigt, Esquire
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. Jack Jensen
Chairman, Washington County
Board of Supervisors
Blair, Nebraska 68023

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Revion VII
ATTN: Regional Radiation

Representative
324 East lith Street
Kansas City, Missouri 64106

Metropolitan Planning Agency
ATTN: Dagnia Prieditis
7000 West Center Road
Omaha, Nebraska 68107

Mr. Larry Yandell
U.S. NRC Resident Inspector
Post Office Box 309
Fort Calhount, Nebraska 68023

Mr. Charles B. Brinkman
Manager - Washington Nuclear Operations
C-E Power Systems'

Combustion Engineering, Inc.
7910 Woodmont Avenue
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Regional Administrator
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

,

| Region IV
Office of Executive Director

for Operations
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

,

Arlington, Texas 76011
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